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1. Sidewalk has been added to the plans from Crossroads Court to the vicinity of proposed hotel.  
A crosswalk should be provided in the vicinity of catch basin #1 and the proposed hydrant 
interconnecting this sidewalk with the sidewalk around the proposed hotel. 
 

2. Status of the NYSDEC Article 15 Stream Disturbance permit should be addressed. 
 

3. A revised storm water pollution prevention plan has been submitted along with modified site 
plans and grading.  These items should be submitted to the New York State Thruway authority 
for review as discharge from the site will be entering thruway property.   
 

4. The SWPPP prepared has been modified to incorporate filtering practices for water quality as 
soil testing was not acceptable for infiltration practices.  Nine bio-retention areas and three 
proprietary filtering systems have been incorporated into the plans.  Water quantity control will 
be via subsurface storm tech system incorporated into the drainage systems. 
 

5. Code Compliance approval for the single additional hydrant should be received. 
 

6. Sanitary sewer pump station design should be submitted for review. 
 

7. A signage chart should be provided on the plans to document compliance with signage 
regulations. 
 

8. The Applicant is requested to confirm that the 24" Nyloplast structure is capable of accepting 
an 18" diameter HDPE pipe.  An example of this will be NS-7 and NS-8. 
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9. Landscape plan should address plantings within the Filterra systems, if they are proposed. 

 
10. Status of City of Newburgh Flow Acceptance Letter should be addressed. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal   
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